
We have been asked, “Can you set off an M-80 in 
the middle of the street?”

UMMMMM - NO!!!! The State of Illinois’ Pyrotechnic 
Use Act (“PUA”) bans the sale, possession, and use of all 
“consumer fireworks.”  Consumer fireworks is defined as 

firecrackers, bottle rockets, and roman candles.  Violating the PUA can 
result in up to 1 year in prison and a $2500 fine.

The Norridge Police Department will be strictly enforcing both state law and 
Village code in regards to fireworks. It is illegal for any person to possess, sell, 

use, display, ignite or explode any fireworks. Every year, thousands of people are 
injured due to firework mishaps. Leave the fireworks to the professionals. 

On behalf of Mayor Tannhauser, the Norridge Village Board and all Village 
employees, have a safe and happy 4th of July.
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